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I vehemently oppose SB 210. Vote by Mail is safe, reliable, and enables everyone in 

the state to vote easily. It allows voters to take time to research the ballot and be 

informed voters. It has excellent safeguards. This effort to limit voting to in-person 

only represents a huge step backwards and would present a huge burden for 

including, but not limited to, those who are rural and disabled voters. Shifting to in-

person only voting is a waste of administrative time and money and a distraction from 

substantive democracy. 


